
 

 

Our Ref:  LTM/kmd/octhalfterm 
 
24 October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent Carer 
  
Happy Half Term 
  
I write to remind parents that tomorrow (Friday, 25 October) is a PD day and therefore students 
are not required in school; following next week’s half term break all students will return back 
to school on Monday, 4 November 2024. 
 
Just a quick note to thank all students, parents and staff for their support over the last 8 
weeks.  It has been a very busy half term with a significant number of events taking place, 
which will be captured through our OWS Journal which will follow shortly. 
 
As always, we will be using the half term period to review progress made across the school 
and actions taken which support all students to maximise their progress, while maintaining our 
high standards across all aspects of school life.  One area of focus at the start of the year was 
uniform; we were extremely pleased with the positive response from all families with regards 
to expectations at the start of the academic year.  A further reminder that all uniform 
requirements are outlined on the school website should any updates be required over the half 
term break (Uniform | Oldbury Wells). 
  
We have also been focused on ensuring that students have the correct equipment in school, 
again there is an overview of everything required, alongside what is available from school, to 
ensure that students have everything they need (School Shop | Oldbury Wells). 
  
We have another busy half term coming up and we are looking forward to the further 
opportunities the weeks ahead will provide for all those across our community.  I hope that 
everyone has a restful half term and enjoy a well-deserved break and we look forward to 
welcoming everyone back for the second half of the autumn term…..Happy Half Term!! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Lee Tristham 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.oldburywells.com/media/61237/uniform-policy-sept-2024.pdf
https://oldburywells.com/student-information/school-shop

